
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to follow up on our recent proposal regarding a 

potential creative partnership between [Your Company/Organization Name] and [Recipient's 

Company/Organization Name]. We submitted the proposal on [Submission Date] and are eager 

to hear your thoughts and any updates regarding the status. 

We believe that this partnership could yield significant benefits for both parties and we are 

excited about the possibilities it presents. If there are any further materials or information you 

need from us, please let us know. We appreciate your consideration and look forward to your 

response. 

Thank you for your time. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company/Organization Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


